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13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

It has been a productive week and the children are settling back into the school 

routines and their learning. We will be holding parent teacher meetings in the last 

week of this half term, dates and times to follow.  

 

 Dates for your diary 

Feb half term  13th Feb -17th Feb 2023 

Staff training day  20th Feb 2023 

Children return to school  21st Feb 2023 

World book day  2nd March 2023 
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Vacancy 

The Governors of St Mary and St Joseph’s Catholic primary school are 
looking to appoint a Midday Supervisor to join our friendly lunchtime 
team to ensure the safety and welfare of our pupils during the 
midday break period and to assist in the dining area. 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children. A DBS check is required for the successful applicant. 

Please email Mrs Heath in the school office to request an application 
form.  

8.3 hours per week term time only 

Permanent Post 

Closing date Friday 20th January 2023  
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After battling the winds and rain this week, the children enjoyed some 

sunshine on Friday  
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Maple class have been learning about celebrations such as Christmas, 

birthdays, Halloween and Diwali and have been talking about celebrations they 

have enjoyed. They will be learning about Chinese New Year next.   
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This week’s joke is from Mrs 

Fearn 

Q. When does it rain money? 
A. When there is "change" in the 

weather. 

 

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

I enjoyed a 

Halloween  

celebration and I 

dressed up as a 

witch  

Ella  

I went to a 

birthday party 

celebration at a 

soft play centre  

Phillip  

I loved the 

fireworks at our 

celebration 

Poppy  

 I went to a birthday 

celebration and dressed up as 

a Pepper witch  

Lola 


